
 

 

   

   

8 de outubro de 2019 

073/2019-PRE 

C I R C U L A R  L E T T E R  

To: B3’s Market Participants – BM&FBOVESPA Segment 

Re: Launch of the Argentine Peso per U.S. Dollar Futures Contract. 

We hereby inform you that as of November 18, 2019, the Argentine Peso per 

U.S. Dollar Futures Contract will be available for trading, under the ARS ticker. 

The specifications of this contract will be provided by the launch date at 

www.b3.com.br/en_us/, Products and Services, Trading, Exchange Rates. 

The price tables will be available at www.b3.com.br/en_us/, Products and 

Services, Fee schedules, Listed equities and derivatives, Exchange rates, USD 

Pairs. 

Further information is available from the Chief Product and Customer Officer by 

telephone on +55 11 2565-7119 / 5830. 

Gilson Finkelsztain 

Chief Execuive Officer 
 

José Ribeiro de Andrade  

Chief Product and Customer Officer 
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